

ELDER WORDS

Published by FFR for the OCF Elders Committee

December 2018

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!!

Previous editions have been edited and produced by OCF Elder Peggy Day Fitzgerald. We wish to express our sincere appreciation for all of her previous efforts to create our Newsletter.

Peggy has moved to Portland, Oregon, with her family.

CALENDAR of IMPORTANT EVENTS

Monthly Elder Committee Meetings 4th Thursdays at 7 PM Growers Market 454 Willamette St.

You can find past minutes from 2011 to the present on www.oregoncountryfair.net/

Holiday Party: THURSDAY, December

13 (NOT Wednesday as reported in the Fair Family News.) Apologies if this issue not received in time.

Next Elders Meeting: Thursday, January 24th

TBA: Spring Fling for 50th Anniversary will be held at the MacDonald Theater.

Path Planning Committee: Sunday, December 16.

Capitol Projects Deadline: January 30,

2019

Elder Spring Retreat: March 30th,2019

Anyone interested in helping to develop an interpretive sign and bench across the street from the very first fair at Hawkins Heights Park should contact Jon P, Cynthia W., or Norma S.

This Newsletter is produced by volunteers from the Elders Committee, other Oregon Country Fair Elders and their supporters.

Costs, publication and distribution are underwritten by its sponsor FairFamilyRadio.com (FFR)

A PDF copy of this Newsletter is available from:

mike.JamesLong@FairFamilyRadio.com

EDITOR: VOLUNTEER NEEDED



Any projects under consideration for the 50th and that need funding, apply directly to the 50th Task Force contact OCF office to obtain referrals.

ARCHIVES

Are alive and funded thanks to a \$12,000 grant from the Oregon Cultural Trust. Our thanks to Terry and Jerry for organizing this momentous job. *Usage Rules* are being developed so members can interface. A "missing items list," opportunity to identify people in old photos and a request for volunteers is in process. Folks interested in helping with archives or 50th exhibits contact: ierryjoffe@aol.com.

As part of the OCT grant, there will be a year-long exhibit at the Lane County Historical Museum. 50 years of the Oregon Country Fair will be on display with a possible opening date of June 8, 2019.

There will also be a 2 month display in downtown Portland at the Multnomah County Library, 3rd floor, possibly opening on June 22, 2019

Sponsor Message

In an effort to increase the communication of Oregon Country Fair Elders and their supporters. Fair Family Radio (FFR), is providing this snail mail copy to all elders. We will provide PDF copy by Email to those who request. In the future those who have previously requested Email only will be Emailed a PDF copy and by snail mail to all other Elders with *Elder Status*.

This is a dynamic process and service and is subject to many factors; time, volunteerism, costs, and input from Elders and their supporters.

For those who receive this newsletter by snail mail, have suggestions, and contributions, reply to:

Fair Family Radio attn: ELDER WORDS 777 River Avenue Eugene, Oregon, 97404-2514



Get Connected! Keep in Touch!

derapplications @ gmai

Elder application ans

About anything ELDER: ocfelderscontact@Gmail.com

Wristband or T-shirt information: elderwristbands@Gmail.com

Camping information at: eldercamphost@Gmail.com

The Wonderful World of Elders is a members only listserv, goto: http://groups.yahoo.com/group/ WonderfulOCFElders/join

On The Internet

OCF Fair Family: http://www.oregoncountryfair.net

OCF Elders Advisory Council: http://www.ocfelderscouncil.org/ index.html/ This website needs a volunteer to take it over and update... URL will be donated. Currently written in HTML ... needs update to wordpress or??

OCF Fair Family NEWS online: http://www.oregoncountryfair.net/Pages/ News/FairFamilyNewsList.php